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Sean Murphy

From: Sean Murphy
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 11:22 AM
To: Donald Soctomah
Subject: Boyne Resorts Sugarloaf West Mountain Project, Carrabassett Valley, Maine
Attachments: Passamaquoddy_Pleasant Pt_Info Req_Sugarloaf W Mtn_VHB_9-30-2020.pdf; Passamaquoddy_Indian 

Township_Info Req_Sugarloaf W Mtn_VHB_9-30-2020.pdf

Good morning, 
Boyne Resorts, owner of the Sugarloaf Mountain Ski Area is proposing a mixed-use ski terrain / land development 
project.  Boyne Resorts intends to submit applications to the Maine Department of Environmental Protection and the U.S. 
Army Corps of Engineers for this Project in the next week to two weeks.   
 
In September of 2020, we submitted the attached letters which provided details on the project and requested information 
on any known pre-historic and/or archeological resources at the proposed site.  As I do not believe we have heard from 
your Tribes, I wanted to reach out again to see if you would be willing to share any information you have on this site.  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration and please let me know if you have any questions or need additional 
information. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Sean Murphy 
Senior Project Manager  
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